
 

6th November, 2017 

Ayesha Fathima (Ms) USG Liaison 
NTU Model United Nations, 2018 
 
Dear Pavithra Murugesh, 

  Sub: Approval for NTU Model united nations, 2018 at Singapore and Reg 

Congratulations! The Model United Nations selection committee has approved your delegate 

application for NTU MUN 2018 to the Nanyang Technological University, Singapore. The MUN 

will be held at NTU on 23-25th February, 2018 

We’re pleased to inform you that you are the first and also the only Indian delegate 

representing you’re country under UNITED NATIONS SECURITY COUNCIL. You will be 

receiving your allocations by the end of November, and study guides will be released in 

January. The Agenda and Amendments will be released in December. 

After making your payment, you must email a proof of payment (such as a copy of the 

payment voucher) and the transaction reference ID to finance@ntumun.com.  

Since you’re an international delegate, the conference fee will be different from the 

normal/local delegate fee (which will cover the accommodation, travelling from airport to 

NTU and dining). 

Dress code: UN formals or Delegate’s assigned country formal 

NOTE: Please be sure to make the payment by 9th January 2018. 

We look forward to seeing you at the conference. 

For further information, you can visit our website at http://www.ntumodelun.com/.  
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